
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    FINE ARTS CLASS 
Wednesday Evenings                           
     7pm-8pm   

We will meet in Room 13/14 and begin 
practices for the Sunday School Christmas 

Program on December 15th. 

Practice on Saturday  

December 14th at 9:30am 

 

Brookside Kids Newsletter 
November 2024 

 

Hello Parents, We had so much fun at the KIDS NIGHT OUT! 
Apparently, Prof Plum cracked the safe in the Game Room 

with a crayon so we caught him!  

 

 

Thank you to all our Suspects … 

 

 

And our very talented detectives!!! 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to save the date for our Christmas Program on December 

15th with a mandatory practice Dec 14th at 9:30am. 

Any questions,  Chanelle.pergande@brooksidebc.org                                                               

   

 Birthdays 

Elizabeth H, Valerie T, 
Penny B, Max K, and 

Grace G. 

If your child has a birthday and is not 
listed, please let us know we like to 

celebrate with you and give them a small  
prize! 

Our walk with Jesus through Matthew begins by looking back 
through Israel’s history. We recognize many heroes of our faith 
in the genealogy of Jesus’ earthly father, Joseph. As God 
promised through the ages, we find that Jesus was indeed a 
descendant of King David – a prophecy fulfilled.  

More importantly, we will learn that Jesus is God’s gift to us, 
born to a virgin named Mary and sent by God to save us from 
our sin. This miracle from God was another prophecy fulfilled 
and proof that God has an incredible plan for His people. This 
news was the greatest in history: the Savior of the world had 
been born in Bethlehem! 

We are so excited to 
see the kids enjoy 
this new space. 
Parents, Let’s 
remind the kids to 
play responsibly and 
please supervise 
your children as 
they play. 

The Playground Is Open!! 
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